
Board of Education President’s Report 

Rob Felber 

September 7, 2016 

Good evening and welcome to the students, staff and families from Samuel Bissell 
Elementary and RB Chamberlin Middle Schools.   

This is the meeting of the Board of Education for September 7, 2016. I am Rob 
Felber and I am honored to be your board president. It’s hard to image that 
another school year is well underway. As we look out to the students, we’re 
reminded of just why we are here and the value of the entire district’s hard work.  

And, speaking of hard work, your board and administrative team recently met in 
work session to draft goals for the 2016/2017 school year. The goals, in Student 
Growth, Financial, Community Relations and Facilities & Grounds are on tonight’s 
agenda.  All of the goals this year take on the theme of “Student Centered.” These 
goals are the blueprint for the entire district and I feel it is important to read each 
of the goals being presented. 

Student Growth: The Twinsburg City School District will be student centered by 
developing the “whole child” through the implementation of a focused 
curriculum, community partnerships and high quality professional development.  

Financial: The Twinsburg City School District will be student centered and support 
student learning and safety by continuing to maintain fiscal integrity, 
transparency and accountability of the District’s financial resources by 
implementation of the benchmarks identified on the Financial Strategic Planning 
Flow Chart.   

Community Relations: The Twinsburg City School District will be student centered 
through active communications and engagement with our community to provide 
opportunities to support student growth and development.  

Facilities and Grounds: The Twinsburg City School District will be student centered 
in our efforts to address and balance our facilities’ immediate and long-term 
needs utilizing the current facilities assessment to support student growth and 
development.  



We also have two administrative reports from our Food Service Supervisor and 
our Director of Pupil Services. These reports are very important in keeping you, 
our district, informed on all the activities and procedures in the district’s 
numerous departments. I encourage you to stay or at least tune back in via Cable 
9 during the rebroadcast of this and all school board meetings. I’ll now turn the 
meeting over to Mrs. Powers for the Superintendent’s report.  


